


recreation services. The local schools are already stretched for resources and classes are at capacity.

• Environmental impact: The construction of a high-rise condo building would also have negative environmental
impacts, including increased carbon emissions from construction and transportation.

• Quality of life: A high-rise condo development in a low-density, residential area would drastically alter the quality
of life for residents in the surrounding area. It would increase noise pollution and obstruct views, creating a sense of
claustrophobia for those living in the area.
In conclusion, I strongly urge the City Planning Department to reconsider the proposed 15-storey high rise condo
development considering the significant negative impacts it would have on our neighbourhood. I respectfully
request that the land be preserved as low-rise Neighbourhood Commercial, to maintain the character, quality of life,
and the original plan created by the Vaughan planning department.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
Rachel Huang

 Fitzmaurice Dr, Vaughan, ON


